
 

April 2020 

 

Dear Class of 2024 Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to the San Francisco University High School community! UHS parents and guardians have a long-
standing tradition of providing service and support to the school’s vibrant community through activities and 
events organized by the Parents Association. As UHS parents and guardians, you are each a member of the UHS 
Parents Association. I encourage all of you to enrich your time here at UHS by getting involved. 

The Parents Association plays a vital role in advancing the UHS community. We sponsor many exciting activities 
and events to enhance the overall experience of UHS students and families, and also provide a wide variety of 
support functions including: 

● Promoting student arts and athletic events 
   

● Producing educational forums and faculty-led parent seminars 
   

● Arranging hospitality services for Back-to-School Night and other school events 
   

● Staffing Admissions Open Houses, the famed San Francisco Decorator Showcase, and the Dennis A. Collins 
Library 
   

● Initiating a wide range of activities for students and families to build cohesiveness within each grade and 
throughout the UHS community 

The Parents Association relies exclusively on parent and guardian volunteers and is proud of its culture of 
participation and inclusiveness. Given the diversity of activities, there is ample opportunity for everyone to 
become involved. Doing so helps parents and guardians stay connected with their child’s high school experience 
while making new friends and having fun. Parents Association announcements are published in the UHS Bulletin, 
which you will receive via email each Sunday during the academic year. The Bulletin and the UHS website contain 
important information about upcoming events, Parents Association meetings, and volunteer opportunities. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to explore how you can get involved. I look forward to 
seeing you at the Parents Association meetings in the new school year! 
 

Sincerely, 

Sheila Cuthbert 
President, UHS Parents Association 
(Parent Class of 2019, 2022, and 2024) 
jcuthbert@aol.com / 415-336-1616 


